
An urgent message from Father Anil: 
 
Masses on weekdays have been cancelled, given Fr Anil having 
caught COVID-19. The Holy Communion Service is rescheduled 
for Saturday at 6.00 p.m. and Sunday masses will be covered 
by a supply priest. Please stay updated by checking the 
upcoming bulletin for further information. 
 


